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To all 2009 Marshall Islands Exploration Seminar participants,

Due to the inherent risks of SCUBA diving, the Marshall Islands Exploration Seminar that you will participate in will not involve any SCUBA diving activities as part of the program. 

If you decide to undertake any SCUBA diving activities on your own before, during or after the program, those activities will not be required, sponsored or encouraged by the University of Washington nor the Exploration Seminar program. 
Please note following information on medical care in the Marshall Islands from the website of International SOS, an emergency travel services provider:

“Only basic medical care is available, and only simple and routine illnesses and injuries can be treated in-country. More complicated medical problems will require evacuation. Medical facilities and pharmacies are usually found in the larger centers, such as Majuro. The smaller hospitals in outlying areas and islands may have poor facilities and inadequate supplies. In more remote areas, medical care may be provided by missionaries or even be non-existent.”
As such, any SCUBA diving that you may do will be undertaken entirely at your own risk.  We strongly encourage you to purchase or confirm your  health and medical evacuation insurance if you plan to SCUBA dive on this trip.  Insurance can be purchased at
http://www.ipe.washington.edu/domestic/insurance.html
or 
 www.insuremytrip.com.
Sincerely,

Julian Sachs

Marshall Islands Exploration Seminar Faculty Program Director

Max Savishinsky

Program Director, UW Exploration Seminars








